
CIlY OF 
CHULA VISTA 

OFFICE OFTHE CITY MANAGER 

November 26, 2007 

Christopher Meyer, Project Manager 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street MS-15 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Dear Mr. Meyer: 

I am writing to ask you to please add me to the service list for 07-AFC-4, the 
"Chula Vista Energy Upgrade Project, MMC, Inc." I will be taking the lead for the 
City of Chula Vista's participation in the project. 'The documents regarding the 
project should be directed to stulloch6?ci.chula-vista.ca.us, and City Manager's 
Office, 276 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, Ca 91910. If you have any questions 
regarding Chula Vista's participation in the project you can reach me at (619) 
691-5031. Thank you for your assistance and consideration, I look forward to 
meeting you and the Energy Commission's team for the project at the 
informational hearing this Thursday, November 29,2007, in Chula Vista. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Tulloch, Assistant City Manger 
City of Chula Vista 

cc: Martin V Quinn, COO, MMC 
Karl Miller, CEO, MMC 
Harry Scarborough, VP, Business Development, MMC 
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